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19th September 2019 
 

Harvest Assembly 
Friday 4th October at 9.15 a.m. in the school hall 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Harvest assembly will be led by the Infant children and will involve harvest songs, poems and thoughts 
about sharing. Rev. Pete Howard will be joining us to accept our harvest gifts. This year, we will again be 
supporting the Alsager and District Food Bank which provides emergency food and support to the local 
community. We are happy to receive donations of within-date tins and packets of food, which we will 
donate on your behalf to the food bank. Items may be brought into school from Monday 30th September to 
Thursday 3th October. 
  
Parents/carers of Infant children are welcome to join us, but we ask that you reserve your ticket on 
ParentMail. The closing date for tickets is Thursday 3rd October at 9am. As we are restricted by fire 
regulations and the size of our hall, we allocate 1 seat only per Infant family. (For single class assemblies 
later in the year there will be no such restriction.) Tickets will not be issued but we will sign you off our list 
when you arrive. Thank you. 
 
Although parents/carers of Junior children are unable to watch the Harvest assembly we know that many 
of you will still want to take part in this tradition and donate food items to support our local community.  
 
The Junior children will be leading the Easter assembly in the spring term. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
Mrs Bailey, Mrs Cheadle, Mrs Rogers, Mrs Weatherby 
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